RECOMMENDATION OF CHIEF CONSERVATOR OF FORESTS, EASTERN
CIRCLE, PALAKKAD IN PROPOSAL NO. FP/KL/PIPELINE/145441/2021

Examined the proposal in detail, based on the recommendation of the proposal by
DFO, Nemmara and perusal of all the relevant documents it is understood the proposal is for
laying drinking water pipeline at Randampuzha at Puzhakkalidam Malavaram is necessary and
no other alternate options. Considering all the factors and recommendation by the DFO,
Nemmara the proposal for diverting 0.0243 Ha is recommended as per the provisions and

norms of Forest Conservation Act, 1980.

S,
Chief Conservator of Forests,
Eastern Circle, Palakkad.

K. Vijayan m{::-\g/

Date : 26.09.2023



